

Oatley Public School

Letitia St, Oatley, 2223 Phone 9580 5519 Email - oatley-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

10/3/21



Dear Parents

Parent/Teacher/Student interviews will be held in your child's classroom from Monday 22nd March to Thursday 1st April.

Bookings open online on Monday 15th March at 8am and must be finalised before Thursday 18th March at 4pm, when bookings for these interviews will close.

For parents that do not have internet access, please contact your child's teacher who can discuss a suitable time and make the booking for you. Interviews are strictly 15 mins in duration and spaces are limited. If you require more time, please contact your teacher directly to make alternative arrangements.

How to book:

Go to http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code

5maeg Go

Simply enter the code and press "Go"



Enter your details



Select the teachers you wish to see



Select the appointment times that suit your family best



When you click *FINISH*, your interview timetable will be emailed to you automatically.

You can return to www.schoolinterviews.com.au at any time, and change your interviews - until the bookings close on Thursday 18th March at 4pm